On September 17, 2005, Dr. Richmond requested the following information regarding agenda item P6 -Purchase of Science Curriculum: 
Request:      I would love to see a brief demonstration of this material. Is it available for the meeting? 
Response:  We are currently in the process of getting approval from the Board to purchase the materials and equipment from the Biotech vendor. A future demonstration of this exciting adventure is in the planning stages and Board Members will be invited.
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